
SEC COMMENTS COLLECTION 

SECDocket 2015-06 Northern Pass 
Transmission - Eversource 

CommenterName Samuel Baldwin 

CommenterCity Rochester 

DateReceived 12-22-2017 
 

CommenterWords 

The Northern Pass project is an incredibly disastrous project proposal that would harshly divide and corrupt New  
Hampshire’s most valuable natural resource: our beautiful forests and mountains, the picturesque landscape that  
provides so much beauty and economic resilience. It would be completely unfair to construct power lines that will  
more than likely negatively affect tourism of the Northern towns that depend on folks visiting the area to enjoy the  
breathtaking views and woods that surround them. This project does not positively impact businesses in the state or  
respect the interests of those who would be negatively affected. Even if this project were to lower electric bills by a  
significant margin for everyone in the state, it would still not justify tearing up the land and causing major headaches  
and financial insecurity for those that live along or around the path of the lines. I strongly oppose this project and am 
 truly gobsmacked that the state would even consider something that would be so detrimental, and contrary to the  
state’s values, interests, and economic vitality. 
 

 


